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Reports and News�

Expected Income�

Membership Dues 2250�

Newsletter Ads 780�

Directory Ads 100�

Web Page 50�

Library 300�

Programs 300�

Major Workshop 3200�

Contributions - Unspecified 100�

Coverlet Project 1500�

Total Expected Income� 8580�

Submitted by: Barbara Byerley�

Anticipated Expenses�

Membership 30�

Hostess 30�

Newsletter 780�

Directory 260�

Web Page 200�

Programs 2000�

Library 500�

Major Workshop 3200�

Demonstrations 75�

** Special Events 500�

Coverlet Project 1500�

Business Expenses 350�

Total Anticipated Expenses� 9425�

** Includes State Fair awards, president’s pin, and Common-�
wheel Show expenses�

Proposed PPWG Budget for 2007 - 2008�

Submitted By: Beverly Weaver�

Special thanks go to Karen Currier for donating�Pluck�

Fluff – Handspun Revolution�, by Lexi Boeger, which�

can be found with the spinning books.�

The inventory list has been printed by category and�

placed in a notebook in the library. The list will be on�

the PPWG web site soon.  The categories are:�

Basketry, Dyeing, Index, Knitting, Magazines,�

Miscellaneous Design, Patterns, Samples, Spinning,�

Video/CD, and Weaving.  Due to lack of space in the�

library most knitting books were removed, but a few�

were retained that were considered to be a good�

source of design and inspiration.�

We have several index volumes, including those�

for�Handwoven� magazine and�Spin-Off� magazine.�

If you have a topic of interest, there may be a�

book and/or a magazine article and possibly even�

woven samples in our library.�

At the December meeting, we will have some�

duplicate copies of books and magazines for sale�

to benefit PPWG.  In addition, we have past�

newsletters from our guild and others which will�

be available for a small donation.�

PPWG November Library News�

December Program Preview�

By: Edna DeVai�

We are looking forward to an�

eventful December meeting.�

Kathleen Orr is going to present�

What’s New! New Products and�

New Yarns. We are also planning to�

have a “South of the Border”�

potluck and a stash sale. The�

proceeds of the stash sale are going�

to benefit the Guild�


